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CONSULTATION PROCEDURE 

 

Consultation Document - Raising the Bar for Company Service 
Providers 

 

Note regarding an Extension of Consultation Period 

 

Further to the Consultation Document, issued by the MFSA on the 22 October 2019, regarding Raising 
the Bar for Company Service Providers (MFSA Ref: 17-2019), the Authority advises that the period of 
consultation has been extended to Friday 6 December 2019.  

Interested parties are kindly requested to submit any feedback which they may have in relation to this 
consultation document via email to CSPframework@mfsa.mt.   
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